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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.    Charleston, W. Va. 25304           office@kccofc.org           304.925.7435 
 

March 25, 2025 

Morning Assembly 

 March 30, 2025 

 

Usher:   Tom McNeely  
  
Worship Leader  KVC Campus Students 
  and Opening Prayer:  
  
Communion Presider:    George Capel 
  
Contribution Count:   Tom & Donna McNeely 
   
Closing Prayer:  Austin Higgenbotham 
 
Children’s Classes: 
  Preschool — 1st Grade  Danene Hartley 
  2nd — 5th Grade  TBD 
    
Sound &  Pete Williams 
PowerPoint:    
  
Usher volunteers needed; please contact Herb  
Kinder. 
 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact 
Tom McNeely at 304.346.5212 

2025 Ladies Day April 5 

Pine Grove CofC 

Scott Depot 

 

Ladies’ Inspiration Day May 17 

Harrisville CofC 

Ellenboro 

 

Songfest October 11-12 

Withamsville CofC 

Cincinnati, Ohio 

 
Further information on all meetings can be found on the bulletin board out-

side of the office. 

Kelly Raines, member of KVC, diagnosed with Stage 4 

colon cancer. 

 

Michael Fizer (Linda Johnson’s cousin), aggressive 

cancer 

 

Linda Bailey, recovering from pneumonia 

 

Chuck Denham, recovering from kidney issues 

 

Annette Breckenridge, recovering from broken wrist due 

to a fall 

 

Tom Winnell, Nick Johnson, Vera Taylor, Chuck & Shirley 

Denham, Helen Stewart, John Shuman, Charla Cline & 

Lanny Markland 

    Privileged to Serve Remember in Prayer 

Important Dates 

Sunday, March 23, 2025 

Attendance:83 

Contribution: $1,785.00 

Contribution and Attendance 

Hard times are like a washing machine, they twist, 

turn and knock us around, but in the end we come 

out cleaner, brighter and better than before. - via   

Internet 

Reminder 

This Sunday, March 30, Kanawha City 

Church of Christ members are asked to 

stay after services for a discussion about 

the possible merger with the Kanawha 

Valley Church. If you did not attend the 

session on March 23, please come Sunday and share your 

thoughts. 
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March 25, 2025 

During a sermon, Rich Bartoli 

stressed the need for us to use 

what God has given us and to get 

moving and start spreading the 

good news of Jesus to those around us. One of the ways 

we can do that is through World Bible School. 

With World Bible School you can sit comfortably at your 

computer/laptop, with coffee or tea, snacks at hand, and 

study WBS lessons with a student in any, and almost 

every, part of the world (yes, that includes the U.S. also).  

Check out: worldbibleschool.org for more information 

and/or see Grace Wagner. 

The Men’s Bible Class meets at the 

church building on Wednesday nights 

from 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm.  The men are 

discussing the book of 2 Timothy.  

All men are welcome.  

If you have any questions, please contact Chris   

Morris or Tom McNeely. 

The Ladies’ Bible Class meets on 

Wednesday nights from 6:00 pm - 7:00 

pm in room 17.   The ladies are studying12 

Daring Women of the Bible. 

All ladies are welcome.  

If you have any questions, please contact Sheila 

Dale. 

Ladies’ Bible Class 

Men’s Bible Class 

The book club’s next meeting will be on 

Monday, March 31, 6:00 pm, at Panera 

Bread, South Ridge, South Charleston. 

The book selection for March’s discussion 

is The Lion Women of Tehran by Marjan 

Kamali.   

All ladies are welcome.  

If you have any questions, please contact Sheila Dale.   

Ladies’ Book Club 

Sunday Adult Bible Class World Bible School 

The Sunday morning Adult Bible Class 

meets at 9:30 am and is currently studying 

2 Timothy.  The class is led by Tom 

McNeely and Chris Morris. 

If you have any questions, please see Tom or Chris. 

This year we will again be participating in the Caring & 

Sharing Project for Malawi, Africa, sponsored by the 

Pine Grove Church of Christ and in conjunction with 

other local area churches.  We took part in 2023 and 

received much-welcomed donations of items & cash 

which were transported to the very poor country of Ma-

lawi and greatly appreciated.   

There is a listing of needed items on the table in the 

back of the auditorium.   All donations need to be at 

the building by June 8, 2025, to start their very long 

journey to Africa where they will arrive in Malawi 

around the middle of December. 

Malawi, Africa 


